
The COESA Board invites you to join us for the first 

session of the Donuts with the Dean Series. These 

meetings run quarterly and are a great opportunity to 

connect with the Dean of the College of Education, 

Dean Karen Riley, as well as to learn more about 

MCE and her office.  Ask questions, raise, concerns, 

and get involved!  

Please bring questions to the event or  email them 

ahead of time to coesa.du@gmail.com 

 

Donuts with the Dean 

September 28 
10:00—11:00 AM 

 
KRH—Mountain 

View Room 

 

RSVP at: 

 http://goo.gl/

Xmd61I    


